Notice of Florida Power and Light’s Annual 
Local Transmission Network Planning 
Kick-Off Meeting for 2017  
In accordance with the guidelines presented in FERC (Federal Energy Regulatory Commission) Order No. 890, Appendix 1 to Attachment K, FPL’s (Florida Power and Light) Transmission Planning Department will hold its annual Local Transmission Network Planning kickoff meeting. The meeting will be held at FPL’s Lejuene-Flagler Office (LFO), located at 4200 W. Flagler Street, Miami, Florida 33134, on July 13th, from 9:00am - 10:00am.  The meeting can also be accessed via Conference Call 305-552-3001 / Participant Access Code 75684999#
Appendix 1 to Attachment K to FERC Order No. 890 provides a general overview of the transmission planning process and timeline, and is available on FPL’s OASIS website as part of FPL’s OATT at http://www.oatioasis.com/FPL/FPLdocs/FPL_OATT-Current-01-05-17.pdf
All Customers and Stakeholders are invited to participate in an open dialogue consistent with FERC Orders and Rules. 

Preliminary Agenda
        *   Kickoff Introduction

        *   Process Overview

        *   Load Forecasts

        *   Transmission Delivery Points

        *   Network Resource Forecast

        *   Discuss Current Projects by Area that relate to Transmission Customers

        *   Show FRCC state map by area (e.g. West, Central, North)

        *   Present projects in electrical one-line form

        *   Geographic map of project area

        *   Transmission Customer Input / Plans by Area - Open Dialogue (e.g. Seminole, FMPA , LCEC, Others)

        *   FRCC Databank Process and Assessment

        *   Next Steps

Please provide to FPL, by e-mail at frank.prieto@fpl.com on or before July 7th 2017, your company name, and the names and job titles of individuals that plan to attend this meeting from your organization or member companies.  
